
  

Coquitlam Principal’s and Vice-Principal’s Association 

13th Annual In Motion Event for Cancer Research 

Dedicated to Tom Davies 

The Coquitlam Principals and Vice Principals Association 13
th

 Annual In Motion for Cancer Research 

event will be held Sunday, May 25
th

 at 9:00 am at Terry Fox Secondary School.  There are three routes 

for participants: 2km, 5km, and 10 km 

Come run, walk, ride or roll with us! 

This 13
th

 anniversary year’s event will be the best yet, with individuals and teams participating on behalf 

of members of the School District 43 family who have been affected by cancer.  We have always enjoyed 

good staff and student participation and are hoping for another large turnout this year.  In 12 years we 

have contributed over $100,000 to the Canadian Cancer Society.  Individual registration forms will be 

available soon at any school site/website or at the board office. Donations received at the door or online 

(site address announced soon) will be matched by Scotiabank up to $5000  

Feel free to join a school team or for more information about forming your own team contact. Darlene 

Proulx by e-mail at dproulx@sd43.bc.ca or by phone at 604-941-3408 

For 75 years, the Canadian Cancer Society has been with Canadians in 

the fight for life. We have been relentless in our commitment to prevent 

cancer, fund research and support Canadians touched by cancer. From 

this foundation, we will work with Canadians to change cancer forever 

so fewer Canadians are diagnosed with the disease and more survive.  
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